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The time is now overdue to increase your daily ECR Buses! This week, each time I have
gotten on a bus no seats with "safe" distance. Difficult when the Mask Requirement is not
being enforced. I understand bus drivers have plenty to concentrate on other than mask
enforcement. Please strongly think about returning fares, adding more buses to main routes,
and maybe time to reopen front seating. Thank you for your time.

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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